SGA Meeting Minutes – November 20, 2008

SGA President – Brendan O’Neill:

· Attitude Adjustment – it’s a great way for all the classes to mingle with each other; for the first year’s who might not know what it is, there are usually four a year, one put on by each class, there is a lot of food and drinks, great way to socialize and relax. The first one will be in December, come out for it!

· President Walk-In Hours: every Wednesday from 12-1pm, right next to Dr. Davis’ office. Come speak about anything on your mind.

SGA Vice President – Zi Wang

· Halloween Party – 280 students came out, was a lot of fun; congratulations to the students who won the costume contest

· Attitude Adjustment – also known as “appetite adjustment” because there’s a lot of free food; the first one will be December 14th – the 4th years are in charge of planning it

· Parties for next year  – in January, the 3rd year social chairs will plan the Match Party for the 4th year class; this will also be the 2nd Attitude Adjustment; will probably sometime in late January, on the day of Match

· Spring Formal -- searching for a venue for it; Social Chairs – if you have any suggestions, please let Zi know – it will probably be sometime around March or April

· SGA Website – is still in the works, but almost completed; will notify as soon as it is done
SGA Treasurer – Mina Kim

· Attitude Adjustment – each class gets up to $1200 for food and drinks
SGA Secretary – Bonnie Roy

· Attendance and Absences for SGA Meetings – many people have already missed two meetings; remember you can only miss three meetings the entire year. If you miss more than three, you are in jeopardy of getting kicked out of SGA and Dr. Davis finds out. There are only eight meetings the entire year, please make an effort to attend!
4th year Class President – Payam Afzali

· Match – Prosth – 1/1; Perio – 3/3, no one applied for Endo; next is Ortho Match on December 3rd – 12 people total for Ortho; the next Match after that will be in January

· Boards Part II -- if you don’t pass, you can take it a second time as long as you take it early enough

· Competencies – the class as a whole did fine; Class II competencies in Perio; there is a new date set for December 8th for those who didn’t pass

· The class has been told they’re way ahead of last year’s class
3rd year Class Preisdent – Jeremy Zuniga

· Night Clinic – starting in January

· Exams – first real exam was Oral Pathology yesterday (11/19/08), think class did fine overall

· P&S Grassroots Approach – approached by someone from P&S for a grassroots approach to renovate the 168th street subway stop; the dental school is in full support of this effort

· Provost Advisor Meeting – how Manhattan Bill Project is going; new buildings will include mind, brain, behavior building, a new department under Neuroscience; the school has been doing negotiations with the city to own more buildings; there will also be a new Business school, new recreation center, new Engineering building, medical research facilities, Earth Institute, new conference center, but this will be decades from now

2nd year Class President – Chad Allred

· Exams – overall doing pretty well; the average for last Pharm exam was 83; another exam tomorrow (11/21/08), then one Monday and one Tuesday

· Annual Teaching Award in Dr. Yuan’s Name – working with 2nd year Medical President; need letter to send to last six graduating classes to get funds for scholarship; dental and medical students will vote on it; looking to raise 50,000 dollars, and already have a lot of medical/dental staff who are willing to donate; if anyone wants to be part of the committee please contact Chad

1st year Class President – Aaron Myers

· Exams – overall class doing pretty well; tomorrow (11/21/08) DAO exam, then SB is coming up

· Website – finally up, can access it from the main CU dental school website

· Anatomy – there has been a little trouble with Anatomy because things are a bit disorganized, but starting to improve; students trying to get access to skulls, maybe from upperclassmen

SEA

· Since the last meeting, four Eco Reps have been appointed: 4th year rep is Kevan O’Neill, 3rd year rep is Lisneida Arjona, 2nd year rep is Andy Wan, 1st year rep is Gordon Weir

· Thank you to everyone on SGA for passing the amendment through the constitution

· There will be a meeting soon and then will have more updates after that

**Suggestion**: Can we get a hand sanitizer in the student lounge? (Everyone agrees this is a good suggestion, Brendan says will look into it.)
